Information Bulletin for Parents and Carers

Friday 5th May

Excellence through Faith, Learning and Support

Faith:
We look forward to the Coronation of King Charles Il this weekend. é(‘, }@R[.@&
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the freedom that comes from civil peace. ON e O

Through our Lord Jesus Christ, your Son,
who lives and reigns with you in the unity of the Holy Spirit, God, for ever and ever.
Amen

Learning:

Students of the Week
The following students have been awarded ‘Students of the Week'.

Aidan: Antonia Wilkins and Charli Egglestone
Bede: Sally Thornton and Grace Cooper
Cuthbert: Millie Everett and Owen Henderson
Hilda: Beau-Eliza Gudgeon and Pippa Chamberlain
Margaret Clitherow: Ryan Burke and Charley Kerr

Congratulations to you all, we are incredibly proud of you.

Year 11 and Year 13

Next week is the final week before the start of the external examinations. Please encourage your child to
ask their teachers for any support that they may require in order to feel fully prepared for their exams.

Uniform Checks




Please remind your children of our expected uniform standards, we have seen an increase in makeup,
earrings and false eyelashes over recent weeks. These are not permitted in school.
Please take time to go through our uniform policy with your child.

St-Wilfrids-Uniform-Policy-March-2022.docx

Support:

Assembly Focus
Next week, assemblies will focus on Personal Development particularly Personal, Social, Health and

Economic education (PSHE).

PSHE
Year 9 - North East Raising Aspiration Partnership (NERAP) are delivering an assembly to the full year
group entitled ‘Student Life’.

Careers Guidance

Work Experience Final Reminder

Year 10 Work Experience will take place from Monday 17th July to Friday 21st July.

Any remaining Pupil Placement Forms are to be returned to Mrs Hillcoat on main school reception before
Friday 12th May. This has been extended by a week. After that, Futureworks - the company who does all
of the Health & Safety checks on our behalf, will not accept any more Pupil Placement Forms.

Key dates / upcoming events:

o Next week is week two of the timetable

e Year 9 Parents’ Evening - Wednesday 10 May. School will close at 2.10pm for all students.

e Year 12 parents’ information evening - Thursday 18th May. Please look out for a letter with full
details of this event coming soon.

Sixth Form:

Year 12 parents’ information evening - Thursday 18th May.

Year 12 Employability Week

Employability Week gives Year 12 students the opportunity of completing one week in the world of work.
This will take place from Monday 12th June to Friday 16th June 2023.

Pupils should have returned completed Personal Placement forms from employers.



https://www.st-wilfrids.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/12/St-Wilfrids-Uniform-Policy-March-2022.docx.pdf




